Chester Public Utility District
Seasonal Maintenance Employee

Chester Public Utility District is looking for a Seasonal Maintenance Employee to work from April through October.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The employee will be under general direction of CPUD Supervisor’s, perform a variety of semi-skilled work in the construction, installation & maintenance of the District’s water & wastewater facilities & services; general house & grounds keeping; performs related work as required. Up to 40 hour work weeks, with a non-paid half hour (1/2) lunch period. Schedule may be contingent on the season.  The rate of pay is $15.71.  Applicants must have a High School diploma or GED and a valid California Driver’s license.   Applications can be obtained by visiting our office at 251 Chester Airport Rd, Chester, Ca, Monday – Friday 9:00am-4:00pm, or by calling our office at (530) 258-2171, or by downloading it from our website at chesterpud.org.
Applications will be accepted no later than March 25, 2022 at 3:00pm.
